
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/1/2012 8:40:02 AM

'Lafrenz, Donald J.' (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Redacted
Cc: (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=M2W8); Dietz, Sidney 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Redacted 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn= Redacted 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn= 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=

Bee:
Subject: PG&E's March 1 Rate Change Advice Letter

Don: Last week we called to give you a heads up with regard to our advice letter for the March 1 rate 
change (3994-E). We would like an opportunity to discuss it in a bit more detail. Don, will you be 
reviewing that filing? If so, would it be possible to conference on Monday?

Also, if the SM Opt Out decision comes out today, do you know who will be handling the advice letters 
for ED?

Redacted
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